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Hi,
As a north Dublin resident I want to take this opportunity to raise my concerns and object
to the possibility of night time flights in Dublin airport between the hours of 11pm and

Tam.

These flights could have a negative impact on climate change, air quality and the health of
people in the surrounding area due to sleep deprivation.

The conditions of the second runway planning permission must be kept intact.

Regards,
Dermot Hennessy





